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Be it remembered that a session of the County Commission of Stone County was held in the 

courthouse at Galena, on September 5, 2024. Those in attendance today were Presiding 

Commissioner Mark Maples, Southern Commissioner Hank Smythe and Northern Commissioner 

Wayne Blades. 

 

9:00 AM 

Presiding Commissioner Mark Maples opened the meeting with a pledge of allegiance. Those that 

were in attendance were Joy Wilson, Planning and Zoning Director; Commissioner; Captain 

Randall Bennett, Stone County Jail; Jesse Bush; William McCullah, County Counsel and Sarah 

Perry, Stone County Clerk’s Office. 

 

Schedule of Bills - 1 

Presiding Commissioner Mark Maples presented a schedule of bills that have been submitted to 

the County Commission from the County Clerk’s office in the amount of $30, 741.32. This matter 

to accept the bills for payment was brought to a decision by a roll call vote: Smythe – yes; Blades -

yes; Maples – yes. Order to pay carried. 

 

Schedule of Bills - 2 

Presiding Commissioner Mark Maples presented a schedule of bills that have been submitted to 

the County Commission from the County Clerk’s office in the amount of $519,280.96. This matter 

to accept the bills for payment was brought to a decision by a roll call vote: Smythe – yes; Blades -

yes; Maples – yes. Order to pay carried. 

 

Appoint Planning and Zoning board member 

After reviewing the application, the matter to appoint Kyle Royer to the Union precinct for the 

Planning and Zoning Board was brought to the decision by roll call vote: Blades – yes; Smythe – 

yes; Maples – yes. Appointment carried.  

 

 



Jail Inmate Food Services 

After reviewing bids from Prodigy Solutions, Trinity Services Group and Tiger Correctional 

Services, Captain Randall Bennett – Stone County Jail recommended Trinity Services Group for 

the jail inmate food services.  Trinity Services Group charges a flat rate of $3.77 per meal with a 

program for inmates to purchase additional food; the jail would get 20% commission from those 

additional purchases. The matter to accept Captain Randall Bennett’s recommendation was 

brought to a decision by a roll call vote: Blades – yes; Smythe – yes; Maples – yes. 

The lowest bid has a sliding scale - population drops below 80 meals and the cost is $7.40.  

 

Recess time: 10:16 AM 

Back in Session: 3:28 PM 

 

Appoint Planning and Zoning Board Member 

Joy Wilson, Planning and Zoning Director presented the Commission with an application for the 

Planning and Zoning Board. The application received was from Jesse Busch for Pierce Precinct. 

Jesse Busch came before the Commission to introduce himself. The matter to appoint Jesse 

Busch to the Pierce Precinct was brought to a decision by roll call vote: Blades – yes; Smythe – 

yes; Maples – yes. Appointment carried.  

Announcement 

 

Public Time: 

Time was extended to anyone who wanted to speak to the commission at this time. 

 

Adjournment: The adjournment of the Stone County Commission meeting was brought to 

decision by roll call vote: Blades – yes; Smythe-yes; Maples- yes. Meeting adjourned at 3:41 PM 


